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NOTICE 
 
ATTENTION FOR THE CANDIDATES OF CEN No. 01/2019 Non-Technical 
Popular Categories (NTPC) and CEN No. 01/2019 RRC:  
 
A high power committee is constituted by Ministry of Railways to look into the 
following issues raised by the candidates: - 
 

1. Result of 1st Stage CBT of CEN 01/2019 (NTPC) and methodology used for 
short listing candidates for 2nd Stage CBT without affecting existing 
shortlisted candidates.  

2. Introduction of 2nd Stage CBT in CEN RRC 01/2019. 
 
In continuation of the notice dated 27.01.2022, which was regarding outreach 
facility of registering concerns or complaints of the candidates regarding above 
matter has been extended and shall continue as per the date and time 
mentioned below. Therefore candidates who wish to register their concern may 
meet Chairman RRB-Mumbai on the following dates and address :- 
 
02nd Feb-2022 to 16th Feb-2022: from 10.30 hrs to 12.30 hrs.  
 
Chairman, 
Railway Recruitment Board, Mumbai 
Divisional Office Compound, Mumbai – Central, 
Mumbai – 400008 
  
Candidates can also register their complaints on Phone No. 9004499043 and e-
mail ID asrrbmumbai@gmail.com duly giving their Name, Mobile No. and roll 
No. of NTPC exam.  
             
             Chairman 
           RRB-Mumbai 
 


